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Adopt City Council Resolution Granting the Cities of Point Arena and Crescent City Permission to
Utilize Construction Plans Designed and Engineered by SHN Consulting for Fort Bragg’s Pre-
Approved Accessory Dwelling Unit (ADU) Program

The City of Fort Bragg is actively working with Jason Island, Senior Engineer with SHN Consulting
Engineers and Geologists on architectural design and engineering for Fort Bragg’s Pre-Approved
Accessory Dwelling Unit (ADU) Program: 1) 720 SF one-bedroom unit; and 2) 960 SF two-bedroom
unit.

The cities of Point Arena and Crescent City inquired about the possibility of offering Fort Bragg’s new
ADU plans to residents of their communities. On February 23, 2021, the matter was brought forward
to the Community Development Committee and staff was directed to draft a resolution for Council
consideration granting permission to Point Arena and Crescent City to utilize the City plans.
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